
BOX 4563 
TEL. 2 -4271 

WAPA 
'THE VOICE O F THE C A R I B H E A N" 

1 0.0 0 0 WATTS - 6 0 0 K C 

SAN JUAN, PUERTO RICO 

February 7, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Sir: 

We greatly appreciate your interest in writing 
us concerning your reception of Station WAPA operating 
on 680 Kc with a power of 10,000 w. 

For your information the station officially went 
on the air Wednesday, January 15th, and we, are now 
broadcasting daily from 5 am EST until 10 pm EST. 

We shall appreciate further reports from you as to 
how the station is being heard in your vicinity. 

This letter is an official verification of your 
reception report. 
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Very truly yours, 

Harwood Hull, Jr. 
General Manager 


